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Hello Neighbor!
We hope that you are enjoying fall and all of the beauty that comes with it. The holiday season is fast approaching which means local food banks are struggling to provide food for the increasing number of families that need their help. We are local Scouts collecting food for such food banks through a program called Scouting for Food. Please help us to collect food by filling the bag we have left you with nonperishable food.  We will be by next weekend to pick up your bag. Thank you for helping us to make a BIG difference in our community!
Sincerely, 
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